Dear Residents,

Temporary Closure of Pedestrian Walkway to Car Park C Exit

As informed by the Estates Office (EO), the pedestrian walkway towards the Car Park C Exit will be temporarily closed to facilitate the construction works in the vicinity. Details are as follows:

Date: 23 Mar 2024 (Saturday)

Time 8:30 am – 6 pm

Affected Areas: The pedestrian walkway and ramp adjacent to the South

Tower Entrance will be blocked during the aforesaid period.

Residents are advised to use the campus entrance near G9 for leaving and entering the campus. Moreover, please be aware that disturbances such as noise, dirt and dust near the affected areas are expected during the work period. Please keep away from the work areas and follow the notices and instructions provided on site.

If you have any questions on the above arrangement, please contact the campus security hotline at 3411 7777.

Thank you for your attention.

Regards, Undergraduate Halls Office of Student Affairs

Join UGH WhatsApp Community to receive the first-hand information.

